
Monday, 05 July 2010
 
Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia
 
Dear Senator,
 
 

 Migration Amendment (visa capping) Bill 2010

 

My name is Fukra Sharma. I’m  been  in Australia from last five years. I’m  

working as a chef now after doing a kitchen hand job for a long time. I’m

planning  to  open  my  own  restaurant  and  the  work  has  been  done  for  that.  I
applied for my Permanent Residency one and half years  back. I’m waiting for

my file to open every single moment and I’m very close to it. When my friends  

told me about this bill,  I was totally shocked. This will not only affect me but

also  to  my  family  too.  I’ve  two  kids  and  they  are  totally  mixed  up  with

Australian culture.  My position is  like that  me and my family can’t  leave this

country. It will be very hard to do that. I never had gone back even once to my
country since I came here. For my kids my country would be very strange to
them. 

Please I’m requesting you to don’t approve this bill.

 
Thank you so much for this opportunity to submit my views. 
 
Best Regards,
Fukra Fukarpanthi Sharma


